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| am certain that | can speak for thousands of retired seniors who are on fixed incomes when |

say that any increase in rates would be a struggle for us all. | would like to know if the rates
increase, will the "Senior Discount” also increase, as it would truly be a help for all who currently

receive it.
Some people have to choose between food, medicines and utilities. | also realize that some

people never pay their bills and the rest of us suffer for it. | know that ali things become more
expensive over time. However, | hope and pray that the increase will not cause us to struggle more.

Thank you for your time.

Laurel Williams



